
ICAI/HRD(P)/37/2015                                                                            03rd August 2015 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

  

           Shri D.S.Bisht, Ex-Employee of the Institute, has passed away on 02nd August 
2015. 
  
          To mourn the sudden demise of Shri D.S. Bisht, a condolence meeting will be held at 05:15 P.M. today 
in the back lawn of the Institute. On this occasion, the employees at Head Office including the Offices at 
Vishwas Nagar and Noida will join the prayer for peace of departed soul. 
  
          You are requested to kindly arrange to mourn the demise appropriately. 
  
  
  
  
  

 (V. Sagar) 
 Secretary 

 


